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Why change your User Login for Home Banking? 
 

Security reasons of course!  So, we are encouraging all of our members to change their home banking login to something other than 

your account number. We want to help you protect your accounts.  

 

Changing your user login is a simple way to keep your member number safe.  

This change will make it more difficult for someone to access your account. Changing your 

login ID is easy to do once you signed into  home banking.   

 

 Click on the “Services” tab at the top of the page. 

 Click on “Change Login ID” 

 Enter your current Login ID 
 Create a new ID (there are no special requirements as to the length, number of characters 

or type of characters needed for your new ID) 
 Reenter the new ID   
 Hit Save    
 You have changed your Login ID    

To ensure uninterrupted service 

with your MASTER CARD Debit 

card, please let us know your   

travel plans. If you are going for a 

quick weekend getaway or for a 

longer time, please notify us of 

your destination.  



Meadowland Credit Union 

1040 N. Main Street 

P.O. Box 133 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 
 

Phone:             920-467-8105 

Fax:             920-467-8417 

E-mail: info@meadowlandcu.org 

 

Office Hours 

Mon.—Thurs.          9:00am - 5:00pm 

Friday                  9:00am - 6:00pm 

Drive Thru Hours 

Mon.—Thurs.          9:00am - 5:30m 

Friday                  9:00am - 6:00pm 

Saturday     9:00am - 12:00pm 

Check out our Facebook page at  

www.facebook.com/MeadowlandCU 

Follow us on twitter at 

@Meadowlandcu 

 

Follow our page for exciting news,        
events and promotions! 

Dates to Remember 
Fourth of July 

     Tues. July 4th  Closed 

Hot Dog Day 

      Fri. Aug. 11th         11 am to 4pm 

Labor Day 

     Mon. Sept. 5th  Closed 

Columbus Day 

       Mon. Oct . 9th   Open 

Check our website for our 

calendar on future          

holiday dates. 

Hot Dog Day 
 Friday, August 11th 

 

Bring your family for lunch on 

Friday August 11th 

 from 11:00 am to 4:00 pm.  

 

Hot dogs    

Cookies and Chips  

Water and Soda  
 

 

 

All proceeds will benefit  
the MCU Scholarship Fund. 

Please verify your contact information. 

Many people have eliminated home telephones or land lines as a cost-saving measure and   
almost exclusively use personal or work cellphones. MCU wants to make sure we have the 

most up-to-date contact information for you, including home, phone, and email addresses. 

When you contact us you may be asked to verify the personal contact information we currently 
have on file and provide any corrections or missing information for your accounts. 

To review your personal information stop by MCU and our staff will be happy to review it with 
you. 


